
 

 

 

 

October 2023 th11 

 

 

 
Dear parents and students, 

 
Please be informed that all sessions will be held online on the following days:  

Saturday the 21st of October and Tuesday the 24th of October 2023.   

 

The first will be day off as the Graduation ceremony will be held on that day. 

On Tuesday the 24th, the classes will be needed for October/November 2023 

Exams. 

 

Best Regards, 
 

 
     Amal Adel                                                                         Hala Toma 

 
IGCSE Principal                                                                  College Director 

 


